
Conclusion 

Proposals so far do little to protect the climate and, in fact may do more to increase emissions 
than to reduce them. Sierra Club is increasingly concerned that Parties, including Canada, are 
not yet negotiating in good faith and are not talcing their current or future commitments to 
protect Canadians from climate change seriously. 


